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The Westbank & District Chamber of Commerce is stepping up to the plate in helping to reduce water consumption by 

businesses. 

The Chamber is working with the Okanagan Basin Water Board, taking on a stewardship role, educating businesses on water 

consumption and how this can affect their bottom lines. 

Chamber President, Craig Brown says they have recieved a $6000 grant to develop an action plan. 

"The fact remains, in the Okanagan we consume twice the amount per capita of water across Canada, and yet we have the 

lowest water available per person. I think it's important as a Chamber to bring these STATS to the business community." 

Brown says they have hired a consultant to help put together the action plan. 

 

 


